
 

 

Announcements 
 

 
The flowers on the Altar are given  

by Sharon and Chris Spencer 
in memory of Andrew and Virginia Spencer 

 
 

 

SERVING THIS WEEK – Second Sunday after Pentecost – June 23, 2019 

Altar Guild:  Stephany Laurent, Bob Laurent     Assisting Minister: Volunteer 

Needed    Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Joanne Gunning, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:               

  Reader:   Mary Brinson  Communion Assistants: Cindy Cote, Volunteers Needed  
 
SERVING NEXT WEEK – Third Sunday after Pentecost – June 30, 2019 

Altar Guild:  Maureen Johnson, Pat Frazier  Assisting Minister:  Mark Cheney    
Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Joanne Gunning, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:    
Reader:  Chris Spencer    Communion Assistants:  Cindy Cote, Bill Dugan, 
Volunteers Needed    
 

                                                THIS WEEK AT PILGRIM 
 

Today  6/23      8:00 a.m.  Holy Communion 
       9:30 a.m.  Holy Communion 
Monday  6/24  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
Tuesday 6/25  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
Wednesday  6/26  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Food Pantry 
Thursday 6/27  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
Friday  6/28  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
 
 

The Rev. Donald Williams our preacher and presider this morning.  Please thank 
Donald for serving Pilgrim Church today. 
 



 

 

Pilgrim Lutheran Church has entered into a Covenant for Intentional Interim 

Ministry with Pastor Maria T. Hammons, effective July 15, 2019.  A copy of the 
Covenant is included in this bulletin.   

 

 

A new lector schedule is being prepared.  You are welcomed to be included in 
the new schedule if you would choose to read the Word of God at worship once 
every six months.  Also, if you are currently on the lector rotation and wish to no 
longer participate in reading the Word, you may decline being on the schedule.  
The new schedule will be ready for July 7th; an immediate response is requested. 
You may call the church office at 401-739-2937 or speak to Donald Williams at 
783-2316. 
 
 
Do you grow an abundant flower garden, during the summer and fall?  Do 
you love arranging flowers?  We need you!  The Altar Guild needs help 
forming a flower ministry, a new way of looking at our altar florals!  Please 
contact Pam Himebaugh if you can help.  935-3544.  Thank You! 
 
 

Shut-In Communion Visits 
If you know of someone unable to attend church services who would like to 

receive communion at home, please contact us at 401-739-2937  
or by email at parishasst@pilgrimlutheranri.org. 

A member of the Eucharistic Ministry will contact you to arrange a visit.  

 
 
A copy of the Prayer List is included in this bulletin.  Please take a moment to 
look over the list and make any changes and/or corrections by calling the 
church office at 739-2937.  Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
Pilgrim Lutheran Church is a community of the people of God, called to minister to all God’s 
people.  We believe that the Gospel is God’s gift to all people, to be shared unconditionally, 
without regard to sexual orientation, gender identity, cultural or ethnic background, physical or 
mental abilities, socio-economic or family status, gender or age.  We welcome all God’s children.  

mailto:parishasst@pilgrimlutheranri.org

